
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children at Fairview School have access to Therapy services which include 

Occupational Therapy and Speech and Language Therapy.  These services are 

called Allied Health Professionals (AHP’s). 

 

You child does not need to be open to an AHP to receive help and support 

from us. We offer help to classes and families to problem solve issues as they 

arise, and your child may not need to be referred to us.  

 

Do you have a concern about your child and you think a Speech and Language 

Therapist or Occupational Therapist might be able to help? We are running a 

parent contact session where you can speak to us about your child. You can 

book a slot for a call with us on Monday 26th September between 2-6pm.  

 

 

 

 

 

When you call to book your 30 minute slot please let our admin staff know: 

 

 That you are a parent of a Fairview child 

 Whether you want to speak to an SLT or an OT, or both! 

 Who your child’s class teacher is 

 Your child’s name 

 A number we can call you on 

 

You will be given a time slot and the AHP who supports your class will then 

phone you at that time on the number you give us. 

Fairview OT & SLT 

Parent Contacts  

Monday 26th September 2022 

2-6pm 

 

Phone 01738 473714 to book a 

phone call with an OT or SLT 

 


